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	DRAFT

TAC ADR Taskforce Meeting 

04-12-05 Teleconference 

	Attendees (This list is incomplete.  Waiting for input.):   

Shannon K. McClendon (Res. Consumers); Shawnee Claiborn-Pinto (PUC); BJ Flowers (TXU); Neil Eddleman (TEAM); Michelle Trenary (First Choice); Cheryl Moseley (ERCOT); Andy Gallo (ERCOT); Shannon Bowling (Cirro); Judy Briscoe (BP); Ed Echols (TXU); Zachary Collard (Centerpoint); DeAnn Walker (Centerpoint); Marcie Zlotnik (StarTex); Randy Jones (Calpine); Ryan Thomason; Kim Bucher? (Accent?) ; Lee Star (Bryan Texas Utility); Betty Day (ERCOT);      

	Summary of Event

	1) Introductions - The attendees of the teleconference identified themselves and who they represent.

2) Scheduling of next meeting – Because some attendees needed to leave early, we discussed and decided on the next meeting be on Monday, April 18, 2005 at the Commissioner’s Hearing Room at the PUC beginning at 9:30 a.m.

3) Background – Eddleman provided a brief background of the general issue of data correction disputes.  He discussed pre-variance activities versus post- variance activities (SCR 727).  Others added comments.

4) Framing of Assigned Task – Flowers suggested, and the group agreed, that this taskforce is to address the outstanding (Open Old) ADRs, and not to address the issues to be addressed by COPS which is tasked to deal with future events and protocol changes.  The group discussed that we need to frame issues for TAC’s next meeting as well as making a “pros and cons” list.  Jones thought it would be helpful to categorize the outstanding ADRS. Gallo stated that more than about 95+% of the claimed value of ADRs are ESIID disputes.

5) Further Discussion of Open Old ADRs – Several participates wanted to understand more of the facts involved in these ADRs.  Gallo explained that ADRs are confidential by nature and was reluctant to provide details.  An attended asked if the resource had date problems with its meters and exceeded the 2% threshold.  Gallo said that ERCOT did not find that the 2% threshold was met.  In fact, further pressed, Gallo stated that ERCOT’s numbers showed more than approximately 1o times below the 2% requirement.  An ERCOT ADR report was discussed that represented a report on outstanding ADRs that is posted on the ERCOT website and updated quarterly.  Gallo reiterated that the dollar values in the report are based on the claimed value filed by the market participant(s).   Some raised the issue of whether we should discuss dates that are relevant to review and correct the data.  Discussion continued on whether newly discovered more accurate data should be an issue between 3rd parties (without involving ERCOT).

 

	Action Items / Next Steps:

	Meeting to be held at the PUC on Monday, April 18, 2005 from 9:30 to 2:00.

	Hot topics or ‘At Risk’ Items:
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